Lee County
Iflinois

COUNTY CLERK & RECORDER
REPORT FOR DECEMBER 12TH COMMITTEE MEETING

December 20 is the first day to apply for a vote by mail ballot for the 2024 General Primary
Election in March. Mailing of the ballots will not begin until Thursday February 8, 2024.General
Primary in March 19, 2024.

The election office received 9 FREE Voting Booths from Winnebago County. Jeff Hilden was
helpful in retrieving these booths from Rockford. These booths are in great condition and were no
longer needed in Winnebago County.

Governor Pritzker signed HB3871 effective July 1, 2023, which, in part, amends the Election
Code 10 ILCS 5/13-10 increasing the portion of an election judge’s daily compensation.

reimbursement by the State Board of Elections by an additional $20 provided this increase is

used to increase each judge’s compensation. I am looking for the county to add a match of
$25/day to the $20/day increased compensation reimbursement by the State Board of Elections.

This makes the state reimbursement to $65.00 for each election judge. Please see the Resolution
and I would like your vote to move this on to County Board.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Petersen
Lee County Clerk & Recorder




